Wasdell Falls Power Corporation

Administration: 4299 Entrance Avenue
Ladysmith, BC V9G 1M8
Phone: 250 245 8676

Project Site: 2982 Wasdell Falls Road
Washago, Ontario

November 18, 2013

Ontario Energy Board

Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
P.O. Box 2319

27" Floor, 2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

RE: Board File No. EB-2013-0355

Dear Ms. Walli,

Further to your Letter of Direction dated November 11, 2013, we hereby notify the Board of our
compliance as follows:

1) We have arranged to have posted the Notice of Application and Written Hearing on our project
webpage of the parent company Coastal Hydropower Corporation.

2) Asrequested, the application and evidence will be made available for public review at the
administration office in Ladysmith, BC.

3) The Notice has been posted as of this date November 18, 2013. For your convenience, the link
to this location is directly below:
http://coastalhydropower.com/index.php?option=com content&task=view&id=4&ltemid=20

4) As requested, we will provide a copy of the application and evidence and any amendments to
anyone requesting the material.

5) All correspondence regarding this matter will quote File No EB-2013-0355 and will be
electronically filed and emailed to the BoardSec@ontarioenergyboard.ca with two hard copies
mailed to the Board Secretary in Toronto.

If you require further information, please do not hesitate to call me on my cell phone 403 998 8884.

Kind Regards,
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Neil Anderson,
President
NA/tl




